
 
 
 

Information 10/ 2019-2020 

 
To masters and doctoral students of the intensive and concentrated academic regime (June/ July 2020) 

 
1. The measures taken by the Government, to prevent and contain the spread of the coronavirus in 

Portugal, whose effects are being monitored, daily, by public health authorities who are giving 
information and presenting projections on the evolution of the pandemic, make us believe that UFP, 
currently operating on a distance learning, synchronous and asynchronous basis, may return to face-
to-face education, by the end of May / beginning of June; 

 
2. Thus, we do not foresee making changes to the academic calendars of the master's and doctoral 

courses, duly fixed and published and whose classes work, in intensive and concentrated regime, from 
the end of June and throughout the month of July 2020; 

 
3. The Portuguese Government will, on the 9th of April, reevaluate the measures it has taken to suspend 

face-to-face teaching in all schools and universities in the country, so, after that date, we will return to 
your contact with more information. 

 

Porto, on March 26, 2020. 
 
The Rector 
Prof. Doctor Salvato Trigo 

 

 

 


